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Ref : Plexh/Cir/361 19.07.2019

To,
All the members of Mumbai

Sub : Regarding training about MEIS application for OFAC-sanctioned countries

We wish to inform that O/o Addl DGFT Mumbai is organizing Training on MEIS application for OFAC-
sanctioned countries on 22" July 2019. As program is aimed at explaining the procedure to apply for MEIS
incentives without the bank’s e-BRC specially for export order executed to OFAC sanctioned countries.

In this regard DGFT has already issued Public Notice No.8 dated 14.05.19 and Trade Notice No. 15 dated
16.05.19 explaining a new procedure to apply for MEIS incentives without e-BRC. This training program will
bring clarity with regard to online application procedure and also to resolve the queries from the stake
holders.

In this context we request your participation at the said training program if you are exporting to OFAC
countries.

The schedule of the session is as follows:

Subject: Training about MEIS application for OFAC-sanctioned countries

Venue: Conference Hall, 2nd Floor, D wing, Office of the Additional DGFT, Mumbai, Nishtha Bhavan, New
Marine Lines, Mumbai.

Date: 22nd July, 2019. 3:00 PM

Member-exporters are requested to provide details of their participants (handling export documentation)
latest by 19/07/2019 (4pm) on bharti@plexconcil.org. Respectively same we will pass to O/o Addl DGFT
Mumbai.

With best regards,
Yours sincerely,

Bharti Parave
(Sr. Executive)



